7. Communications, Petitions, etc.

09/20/11  Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Charlotte W. Lee,
asking that the name of the new eastern middle school retain the name
‘East’.

09/30/11  Copy of letter addressed to School Board Members from Dave Ogrean,
Executive Director of USA Hockey, encouraging the board to explore
every option possible to maintain all three sheets of ice (rinks) at
Congdon Park School.



